
GBC Bylaws Committee
Meeting Minutes

April, 2021

Members:  Kevin Seipp (Chair), Brain Zeiszler, ,Justine Stout Laurie Walsh

Continued discussion of departmental votes restructuring within Faculty Senate.
- Document revisions and updates
- Discussion within departments to gauge interest and answer questions
- Continued discussion is needed to fine tune the document and discussion points

The committee has decided to push this topic until Fall 2021 due to end of the semester activities
within faculty and staff.  The committee feels that there is more work to be done to make sure
that this topic is fully understood by all those involved and affected.
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